

Snap Shots

Redevelopment News - September 2006

Mark Your Calendar

September 6 6:00pm

Downtown Roseville Merchants Meeting A Dash of Panache 217 Vernon St.

September 11 7:00pm

Roseville Revitalization Committee Meeting Civic Center 311 Vernon St.

September 20 7:00pm

City Council Meeting
Civic Center
311 Vernon St.

Your Team



Mark Wolinski 774-5179 mwolinski@roseville.ca.us

Jen Nordquist 774-5278 jnordquist@roseville.ca.us

Bill Aiken 774-5271 baiken@roseville.ca.us

Jan Shellito 774-5447 jshellito@roseville.ca.us

Kevin Payne 774-5256 kpayne@roseville.ca.us

Civic Plaza Art Panels



Eighty youngsters recently painted the murals for the fence in front of the Civic Plaza Project construction site at 405 Vernon Street, future home of the City's multistoried parking garage and Roseville Arts' Blue Line Gallery. The children used their imaginations and talent to illustrate the activities that will be taking place at the new parking garage and art gallery. The mural activity was one of several free activities offered by Roseville Arts' in this summer's Raley's Art Wine & Music Festival. NEC Electronics America and the Home Depot on N. Sunrise funded the project.







DOWNTOWN

Vernon Street & Historic Old Town SPECIFIC PLAN

The steering committee for this project will hold meetings beginning in October to solicit community input. Mark your calendar!

Monday, October 2

Project Vision Reaffirmed, and Project Goals & Priorities 6:30-9:00pm Tower Theater

Monday, October 16

Baseline Analysis 1 Land Use, Market Conditions, City Facilities, Royer Park, Dry Creek 6:30-9:00pm Tower Theater

Monday, October 30

Baseline Analysis 2 Utilities, Traffic, Parking & Transit 6:30-9:00pm Tower Theater

Tuesday, November 14

Plan Alternatives & Preferred Plan 6:30-9:00pm Tower Theater

For more information, please contact Jan Shellito at jshellito@roseville.ca.us.





The Library's Story



The entrance of the Downtown Library will be receiving a facelift this fall including a fountain, new ADA ramp, and benches. To accommodate the renovation, the book drop has been temporarily relocated to the parking lot behind the library. The renovation will be completed in November.



Sunday, October 1st

11AM-5PM

Art, Music, and Lots of Food

The event is also host of the
Festival for the Cure
to help kick off
Breast Cancer
Awareness Month

Historic District

Since late July, the project team has been hard at work bringing together all the elements necessary to begin the project. During this time, city departments and the project design team have been busy reviewing materials, products and technical submittals from the contractor. Simultaneously, the boring contractor is working on completing the three bores needed for the under-grounding of the overhead utilities. Because the Historic District is so old, the majority of the under-ground utilities do not have plans that show the location of the utilities. This slows the process because the crews don't know what they will encounter: Nevertheless, progress is being made.

With construction now underway the project team will provide regular updates to the business owners and residents in the District. The updates will come through regular construction bulletins and newsletters, as well as continual interaction with everyone in the District. Although the project will have its challenges, working together will reduce the impact of construction on businesses. For project information contact Mark Wolinski at 774-5179 or e-mail: mwolinski@roseville.ca.us

SnapShots brought to you by:



City of Roseville Planning & Redevelopment 311 Vernon St. Roseville, CA 95678 www.roseville.ca.us